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Subject: Smart Village take over TV Distribution Services from ATEC 
 
Dear Residents, 
During the last couple of months, intensive negotiations have taken place between Smart Village and 
ATEC, regarding the takeover of the FibreSuburbsTM in the Llundudno and surrounding areas. These 
intensive negotiations were finalised this week, and the final contract has been back dated to 1 
November 2013. 
 Due to the finalisation of the above negotiations, ATEC would like to announce that Smart Village 
have taken over all TV distribution services from 1 November 2013 
The following areas are included in this takeover: 

·         Llundudno 

·         Houtbay 

·         Bergendal 

·         Clifton, Nettleton Road 

Please note the final invoice run was at the end of October, and you can expect your next invoice 
from Smart Village. 
ATEC thanks you for your valued support since inception and wish Smart Village all the best as your 
new Service Provider. 
For all support queries, please contact the Smart Village Call Centre on 0861 845 5243. 
Kind Regards, 
ATEC Management 
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